
 

 
Prem here from Sacred Earth Music Australia. I wanted to express our deepest 
gratitude for the way you and your team hosted us at Kronhuset for our Sacred Earth  
concert. This is our second time visiting with you and both times our experience has 
been wonderful. It is not often you arrive to a venue and are greeted with so much 
warmth and professionalism. The concert ran so smoothly and we thank you for your 
attention to detail and your great work ethic. 
 
I was saddened to hear that the future of this venue is under threat. I feel, as a 
touring International artist, the musical community and culture that surrounds 
Kronhuset are definitely worth preserving. I would definitely recommend  this venue 
to our many touring artist friends form around the globe. I feel that Kronhuset is the 
perfect venue for concerts and a wonderful home for the Goteborg Wind Orchestra. It 
would be a huge loss to the cultural fabric of Goteborg if this venue was not 
preserved by the ruling powers of this beautiful city. In this fast paced modern world it 
is so important that these places exists and are preserved for our future generations 
of young musicians as well as the current musicians & technicians, who have 
dedicated their lives to offering us, the public, cultural beauty, passion and magical 
musical experiences that help to balance the craziness of this fast paced world. I 
believe that preserving the culture and community surrounding Kronhuset is of the 
highest priority.  
 
Blessings and love from Prem Williams 
 
Sacred Earth Music Australia 
www.sacredearthmusic.com 
 


